April 8, 2014
Fred C. Arfman, PE
Isaacson & Arfman, PA
128 Monroe St. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108
Re:
The Legends at High Desert, 6335 Cliffbrush Ln NE,

6208, 6212, 6216, 6220 & 6224 Ghost Flower Ln NE
Request for Permanent C.O.  - Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 09-30-05 (E23D003B)

Certification dated: 3-27-14 and 3-28-14
Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based on the Submittals received 3/27/2014 and 3-28-2014, the certification is acceptable for building permit approval for the above referenced lots. 

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our records. This certification can be e-mailed to: rrael@cabq.gov. 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.  





Sincerely,





Curtis Cherne, P.E.





Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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